
Emergency Phone 
Alert Message 

  

on Sunday 23 April 2023 

at 3 o clock 
 
in the afternoon 

all smartphones 
will have an 
emergency message 
sent to them 
 
from the 
government 

15:00 

your smartphone may 
 make a loud siren sound 
 vibrate 
 read the message out loud to you 
 

 

15:00 

the new emergency phone alert messages 
will let you know if 
there are emergencies near you like 
 floods 
 fires 
 extreme weather 

This is to help keep you safe 


